
 
 
 
 
 
 

NORTHERN CALIFORNIA ENERGY AUTHORITY 
6201 S Street 

Sacramento, California 95817 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
 
TO: Commissioners Brandon D. Rose, Nancy Bui-Thompson, Gregg Fishman, 

Rob Kerth, Dave Tamayo, and Heidi Sanborn 
 
  This is to notify you that the REGULAR MEETING of the Commissioners 
scheduled for May 16, 2024, immediately following adjournment of the regular meeting 
of the Sacramento Municipal Utility District (SMUD) Board of Directors scheduled to 
begin at 6:00 p.m., is hereby canceled.  The next regularly scheduled Commission 
meeting is April 17, 2025, immediately following adjournment of the regular meeting of 
the SMUD Board of Directors scheduled to begin at 6:00 p.m. in the Auditorium of the 
SMUD Headquarters Building at 6201 S Street, Sacramento, California. 
 
 
Dated:  May 8, 2024 
 
Rosanna Herber, President 
  Northern California Energy Authority 
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